
Introductory video conference
of the new MBA program
Dear friends!

Thanks  to  those  of  you  who  participated  in  yesterday’s
introductory video conference of the new MBA program of the
Malaysian  Putra  Business  School  at  the  Turin  Polytechnic
University in Tashkent.

For  interested  people  who  could  not  participate  in  the
conference,  we  provide  a  link  to  watch:
https://youtu.be/-3v6DCN9Mbo

There is also some detailed information about the program in
the description of video.

The  deadline  for  applications  has  been  extended  until
September  5,  2020!
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